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November 11, 2011
New CEO for Kia Motors Australia
Kia Motors Australia’s new President and CEO, Mr Chong Woo (Charlie) Kim, will bring more than 21 years experience on three continents when he officially takes up his role on November 14.

Mr Kim is intimately acquainted with the Australian market having spent the past two years in the pivotal position of Coordinating Director for Sales at Kia Motors Australia.

“I am excited, honoured and very pleased that this opportunity has come my way in a market as vibrant and challenging as that in Australia,” Mr Kim said.

“Over the past couple of years Kia Motors has enjoyed unprecedented growth around the world with the award-winning designs and leading-edge technology putting the Kia brand on the shopping lists of people who previously would never have considered us.”

Mr Kim, 48, studied for a Bachelor of Mechanical Engineering before joining the Hyundai/Kia corporation in 1989. For four years from January 2002 he held the role as Coordinating Director for Sales at Kia Germany before moving back to Kia headquarters in Seoul as General Manager for Middle East and Africa.

In June 2009 he was appointed Coordinating Director for Kia Motors Australia, a role he held until his current appointment.

Mr Kim replaces Mr MK Kim who has moved to Dubai to take up the position as President and CEO of Middle East and Africa.
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